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The Brevard County Clerk’s Office is pleased to offer an e-Filing Presentation 
and Overview to Brevard County’s legal community for Criminal e-filing. 

e-Filing became mandatory April 1, 2013, in all of the Civil divisions and begins 
October 1, 2013,  in Criminal divisions.   
During this presentation, there will be an opportunity to ask questions and see 
how the e-Portal will work for criminal filings. 
 

Attorneys, Paralegals and Legal Assistants are welcome to attend. 
 
 

Brevard County Bar  
e-Filing Presentation and Overview 

Criminal e-Filing 
 

Brevard County Government Center 
Building C, First Floor 

Brevard County Commission Chambers 
2725 Judge Fran Jamieson Way 

Viera, FL 32940 

 
 

September 25, 2013 
 

1:00 PM – 4:00 PM 
 
 
 

Please arrive early seating is limited. 
No food or drinks permitted. 

 


